

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF PUBLIC SAFETY AND SECURITY

STATE 911 DEPARTMENT

151 Campanelli Drive, Suite A ~ Middleborough, MA 02346 Tel: 508-828-2911 ~ TTY: 508-947-1455 www.mass.gov/e911

SELECTMEN STATE OF



CHARLES D. BAKER
Governor

KARYN E. POLITO Lieutenant Governor

August 17, 2016

Mark P. Hawke, Mayor City of Gardner 95 Pleasant Street Gardner, Massachusetts 01440

Shaun A. Suhoski Town Manager Town of Athol 584 Main Street- Suite 17 Athol, Massachusetts 01331

RE: City of Gardner and Town of Athol, 911 Regionalization

Dear Messrs. Hawke and Suhoski:

I am writing to you on behalf of the State 911 Department to confirm that, pursuant to the Inter-Municipal Agreement for Emergency Communications and Dispatch Services by and between the City of Gardner and the Town of Athol dated March, 2015 ("Agreement"), all required approvals of the State 911 Department referenced in Section I of the Agreement have been obtained, and, therefore, the conditions set forth in Section I to obtain and receive such approvals have been satisfied.

Please feel free to contact me at (508) 821-7215 if you have any questions or if you would like any additional information or assistance.

Sincerely,

cc:

Frank Pozniak
Executive Director
State 911 Department

Neil Erickson, Chief of Police, City of Gardner Russell Kleber, Chief of Police, Town of Athol Jennifer Dymek, Assistant Director of Community Development, City of Gardner

DANIEL BENNETT

Secretary of Public Safety and Security

FRANK POZNIAK
Executive Director